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To whom this may concern, 

I am emailing regarding the amendments hearing on Monday, October 27, 2019. I am a student at Acadia 
University and unfortunately cannot attend the hearing on Monday. That said, as a concerned citizen of this 

province, I feel it is my duty to voice my opinion on Bill 213. The goals set out in Bill 213 are not aggressive 
enough. We must cut our emissions by more, and sooner. We need to set aside more money to support clean, 

sustainable development. We also need to invest in carbon sequestration technology to reverse the damage 
we have already done. We need to tax carbon emissions and incentivize clean energy. I urge you to think not 

only of future generations but of those living today that are already impacted by climate change. This is truly a 

matter of all human rights. 

We need targets that will reflect what the science has shown. Please keep this in mind when amending the 

Sustainable Development Goals Act Bill 213. 

I sincerely thank you for your t ime and t he work you do, 

Riley Scanlan 

Wolfville NS .... 
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